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By the time you read this, the July SUPER DRAW will have taken place with a total of £275 
paid out in prizes.  A BIG BIG thank you to all who have participated in the MCA 100+ Club 
during 2021/22.  With the 2 ‘Super Draws’ in December and July, and 10 x £50 draws, the 
prize fund totalled £1,044 with the same going towards Community events and improvement 
of the Community Centre.  With the last draw of the season taking place on or around the 
1st of August, we are now starting to collect your subs for the new season with the first draw 
on the 1st of September.  Once again, we would like this to be by bank transfer and we have 
emailed the details to current participants already.  If you are new to the village and would 
like to join in or need further information, please either ring Jan on 285709 or email 
MCA100CLUB@GMAIL.COM   AS EVER YOU HAVE TO BE IN IT TO WIN IT! 
 
 

 

£££ 

 

successful.  Thanks to the generosity of those who went 
away with their arms full of goodies, the amazing sum of 
£217.50 was raised for the Church building fund. 

 

 

 

 
The Table-Top sale held 
on 18th June was very 
successful 

 

A date for your diary –                                               
Saturday 19th November   
 

We are putting on an ever popular Race Night.  More 
details will follow nearer the time but be sure to dust off 
those binoculars and prepare for an evening of fun, 
frustration (when your horse comes in last) and food. 
 

 
 

 

 

We have some 
Jubilee medals 
to give away, so 
if you’d like one, 
please contact 
Sue Howard  on 
07958 007558  
 
 


